
  

PUBLIC NOTICE OF TITLE VI 
 PROGRAM RIGHTS and COMPLIANCE WITH THE  
 AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT 

 
 

The Suffolk County Police Department gives public notice of its policy to uphold 
and assure full compliance with the non-discrimination requirements of Title VI 
of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related Nondiscrimination authorities.  Title 

VI and related Nondiscrimination authorities stipulate that no person in the 
United States of America shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin, sex, 
age, disability, income level or Limited English Proficiency be excluded from the 

participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to 
discrimination under any program or activity receiving Federal financial 

assistance. 
 

The Suffolk County Police Department is committed to compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (“ADA”) and shall make reasonable 

accommodations to provide equal and meaningful opportunity to qualified 
individuals with disabilities. 

 

Any person who desires more information regarding the Suffolk County Police 
Department’s Title VI Program or ADA Program can contact its Title VI 

Designee/ADA Compliance Officer - Deputy Inspector John Hanley - at the 
address noted below. 

 

Any person who believes they have, individually or as a member of any specific class 
of persons, been subjected to discrimination on the basis of race, color, national 

origin, sex, age, disability, income level or Limited English Proficiency has the right 
to file a formal complaint.  A complaint may be filed in several ways: 

 

 Telephone the Internal Affairs Bureau at 1-888-382-1798 
 

 File a Civilian Complaint with any Police employee at this facility 
 

 While at this facility, obtain and complete Police Form PDCS-1300-1, 
Compliment/Complaint Information Report 

 

 Visit www. SuffolkPD.org and download the Compliment/Complaint 
Information Report – complete and submit 
 

 Submit your complaint in writing and  within 180 days following the 
date of the alleged occurrence to: 

        

Deputy Inspector John Hanley 
 Commanding Officer, Police Academy Bureau 

    502 Wicks Road 
Brentwood, NY 11717 

631-853-7000 


